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Mr. Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection
and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

~ US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: DISPOSITION OF ERROR NOTICES RECEIVED FROM
BOEING COMPUTER SERVICES

Ref: NRC letter, Docket No. 99900505 dated December 16, 1993, same subject

Dear Mr. Norrholm:

Ebasco requests 45 days additional time to complete our response to the referenced letter.

This additional time is necessary to canvas all engineering organizations at our various regional
locations who may have been users of the BCS software to provide input to a summa,y report,
which can then be forwarded to NRC.
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Thank you for your assistance and if I can be of further assistance, please call me at
(404) 662-2027.
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C. T. Brandt
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